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Attachment F

Claire Levy

From: Ron Cowen [ronc0037@gmail.com)]
Sent: Saturday, January 17, 2009 12:22 PM
To: claire levy. house@state.co.us
Subject: House Bill 1094

Hello,

My wife forwarded me your contact information in support of the above Bill. I have written to all the
members of the House Transportation and Energy Committee as well as our State Senator and
Representative voicing my support for this Bill and encouraging them to consider a total ban on cell
phone use while driving.

Research has shown that the real distraction to drivers is an External conversation while attempting to
drive.

Thanks for your proactive efforts to avoid having future victims of this heedless violence!

Ron Cowen
Colorado Springs

1/30/2009




